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SUCCESSFUL OPENING OF SCHOOL 

Welcome back to Taylor-White Elementary School! We are so glad you are here. With the 

stress of being home due to COVID 19 and the restrictions placed on us due to remote 

learning, we are working hard to make sure students feel welcome and valued while still being 

CDC compliant and medically safe. We have plans in place to constantly clean and sanitize our 

classrooms and restrooms by our dedicated custodial staff. Our full time nurse, Mrs. 

Sneath, and our full time counselor, Mrs. McNiel, are prepared to address any emotional and 

health needs our students. Although parents may not be able to enter and visit like in the 

past, please know that we will strive to keep you informed and a part of your child’s 

education each day. If you have specific questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Shaw. 

*For a detailed explanation of morning and afternoon carpool procedures, please see reverse. 
 

IMPORTANT UNIFORM INFORMATION  

Please make sure your child is in uniform each day: navy pants, shorts, skorts or jumpers, 

light blue or white polo-type shirts, white socks, plain brown or black belt. Solid white or 

black tennis shoes. Hair bows and other accessories (except masks) must be school colors. 
 

PTO MEMBERSHIP  

Please remember to join PTO. Membership is $10. Our goal is to have 100% membership this 

year. Joining PTO is one way everyone can support our school.  
 

FREE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH  

Breakfast and lunch will be free of charge for every student and will be eaten 

in the classrooms to maintain safety measures. Your child may bring a lunch from 

home if desired. Visitors are not allowed to eat lunch at school until further notice.  
 

WOLF-PACK DAYCARE  

We have a few openings available in our Wolf-Pack Daycare.  Please call the office 

for information.  
 

   We welcome new staff this year: Mrs. Pace and Mrs. Fioranelli 2nd 

   Mrs. Butler, Mrs. Gipson, Mrs. Jenkins, & Mrs. Gieski - Sp.Ed. 

               Mrs. McNiel – Counselor, Mrs. Sneath – Nurse 
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